
 
We confirm that our products are in compliance with the permissible 
requirements for automotive vehicle replacement parts according to 
Article 1, Section 1 either (t) or (u) of the European Community Block 
Exemption Regulation 1400/2002 (EG), in particular for the specific 
use within the framework of service and repair.
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